ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: September 15, 2017

TO: All Bidders/yel

FROM: Bque/ﬁ ,Evans, Purchasing Agent

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 — Cedar Lane Sidewalk Project
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 20, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question that the City has received from a
potential bidder. The City’s response hereby becomes a part of the Contract Document and
modifies the original specifications as noted below.

Question received:
s Question: What is the Typical for the Longitudinal Crosswatk?

o Response; The Longitudinal Crosswalks shall be continental style and 10 feet wide. The lines
shall be 12" in width with a 12” gap and shall be parallel to the direction of travel by traffic.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2



